
In preparation for the 

2018 Singlehanded Transpacific Yacht Race 

You are invited to a Cruise-In at the Richmond Yacht Club Harbor 

 

Sail in Saturday March 17, raft up and stay overnight 

Emergency Rudder Race * Anchor Toss * Idea Refinement 

Bring Food to Share. Real Food.  

The Club bar will be open. The Kitchen will not. 

 


